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DOCKET NO. 70-1113

General Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. A. L. Kaplan, "anager

Licensing and Compliance Audits
P.O. Box 780
Wilmington, ': orth Carolina 28101

Gen tl enen :

This refers to your Apr'' 2,1979 request for anendrent of License
SNM-1097 which the Commission denied on June 20, 1979. "ccompanying.

your ape;ication was an amendment fee of $3,500.

In accordance with Footnotes 1(d) and 4 of the enclosed 10 CFP 170, we
have reviewed the nanpower expenditures required for the review of the
subject appii.ation for amend nent, and the actual review fee is $2,432.
We have nc c1fied our Office of the Controller to refund $1,058 to you.

Sincerely,
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Uillian 0. '1 iller, Chief

License Fee ':anagement 3 ranch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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